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< By Albaugh, Inc.

TECHNICAL BULLETIN
May 18, 2012

NUCOP 50WP
EPA Reg. No. 45002-7

USE ON SPINACH
This bulletin is to advise growers and applicators that Albaugh has elected to remove spinach as
a labeled use site from NuCop 50WP and is now transitioning to product labels without spinach
as a listed crop.
In the interim, Albaugh recommends that current NuCop 50WP inventory not be used to treat
spinach crops. Albaugh recommends that growers use alternate products to control diseases in

spinach.

Please contact your local Albaugh representative if you have any questions.
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